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We urge the State and Federal Governments to stop the proposed sale of the Snowy Hydro 
infranstructure. This is a vital piece of Australian taxpayers' infrastructure property and should 
never go into the hands of outside owners. 
 
The scheme provides financialy dividends tot he government which provides and ongoing 
source of supply of finances for our children and their children.Stop the greedy , shortsighted 
sale, please! 
 
Mrs Jeanine Treharne 


